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  February 28-March 4, 2022 

 

THE CORDOVA BAY           
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

                                                                                                     

Spring Break March 21, 2022 to April 1, 2022 

School District No. 63 (Saanich) resides on the traditional territory of the W̱SÁNEĆ people encompassing 

the five local communities: BO,ḰE,ĆEN (Pauquachin), MÁLEXEȽ (Malahat), W̱JOȽEȽP (Tsartlip), W̱,SIKEM 

(Tseycum), and S,ȾAUTW̱ (Tsawout). We acknowledge and thank the W̱SÁNEĆ people on whose           

traditional territory we live, learn, and teach. The W̱SÁNEĆ people have lived and worked on this land 

since time immemorial  

Spare Room? Become a 

Homestay Family! 

Saanich International Student Program (SISP) is 
in need of host families for international           
students joining our district in February 2022. 
Make life-long friendships, receive a generous 
allowance of $975 per month to offset expenses 
and share the beauty of your home and         
community.  *SISP is following all guidelines 
and requirements set by the Federal and Provin-
cial Government regarding COVID-19.  Extensive 
safety protocols are in place.*  

Apply Now:  
https://mytruenorth.ca/hsportalindex.php?

db=saanich  
Learn More: 

https://studyinsaanich.ca/host-interest  

HEALTH & SAFETY UPDATES 

The Provincial Health Office has directed 
school districts to remind parents of the  
following information: 

• All students should be wearing masks if 
possible on school buses and in        
classrooms.  Masks are required for            
Kindergarten - Grade 12.  Any requests 
for mask exemptions should be shared 
with school administration. 

Parents, guardians, students and staff are 

being reminded to wash your hands regular-

ly and perform a Daily Health Check.  You 

can download the K-12 Health Check App at 

bc.thrive.health.   

Please stay home if you are not feeling well. 

Attendance Reporting - Email: cordovabay_attendance@saanichschools.ca  Phone: 250-658-4002 

https://www.sd63.bc.ca/news/2021-04/spare-room-become-homestay-family
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Come join us "Over the Rainbow" and watch the hard work and efforts of the Claremont    

Secondary Musical Theatre program perform "The Wizard of Oz." The musical performs  

nightly at 7pm March 2-5 and 9-12. Additional 1 pm matinees will occur on Saturday March 

5th and March 12th. Live performances at 50% capacity and Livestreamed online. You can re-

serve tickets at 250-658-6672. Livestream link available soon on our website: 

claremont.sd63.bc.ca 

 


